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PROVIDER UPDATE 
 

Updated Reimbursement Policies 

 
Effective October 1, 2023, providers must follow the policy guidelines to be reimbursed 
for the following services: 
 

• Artificial Hearts and Ventricular Assist Devices 

• Autism Spectrum Disorders 

• Bone Mineral Density Studies 

• Cognitive Rehabilitation 

• Corneal Surgery to Correct Refractive Errors, Phototherapeutic 
Keratectomy and Corneal Collagen Cross-Linking Surgery 

• Electroencephalogram (EEG) Technologies 

• Enteral Nutrition 

• Fetal Surgery for Prenatally Diagnosed Malformations 

• Gender Affirmation Surgery 

• Infusion Site of Care Drug Management Program 

• Intra-Articular Hyaluronan Injections for Osteoarthritis of the Knee 

• Medication for Opioid Use Disorder 

• Molecular Tumor Markers for Non-small Lung Cancer (NSCLC)  

• Respiratory Assist Devices 

• Small Bowel, Small Bowel/Liver and Multivisceral Transplant 

• Speech Generating Devices 

• Surgical Treatment of Varicose Veins 

 

Review the reimbursement policies at hho.fyi/pmt-policies or scan the QR code.   

 

For provider contracting questions, call Provider Services at 1-844-

325-6251, Monday–Friday, 8 a.m.–5 p.m. 

 

For questions related to a policy, contact the Highmark Government 

Market Policy team at GovernmentPolicy@highmark.com.  
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